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Autumn Term 

Nursery 

Welcome 

We would like to welcome all the children back 

after the summer break. 

This term we have lots of new children starting 

their nursery journey with us and we would like 

to welcome Tommy, Evan, Thomas, Daniel, Daisy, 

and Thea. The children have been fantastic 

supporting their new friends and helping them 

settle into nursery life. 

We have also had some staff changes over the 

summer. We would like to welcome Victoria to 

our team.  
 

 

Weekend Books 
 

All the children have weekend books. These are for 

your children to share their weekend 

activities/experiences in.  This could include 

watching a film, feeding the ducks. 

 If you can encourage your children to draw a 

picture and then annotate them we can then read 

them out during the week. 

This is a lovely experience for the children to 

share with their friends. 

 
 

Our Value for this month is            
Respect 

Topic 

Our topic this term is. ‘All about Me’ we have 

already started with some self-portraits this week 

which are displayed in nursery (please come and 

have a look). 

This will continue with learning about parts of the 

body and our skeleton using x-ray photos. 

The children will have the opportunity to explore 

their different senses, touch, smell, hearing and 

taste through investigation.  The personal, and 

social aspects will be looked at, learning about 

emotions and how people feel. 

We’re looking forward to a fun packed term! 

 

 

Things to Remember 

On Monday afternoons and Thursday mornings 

the children will be doing PE. If your child 

attends on either of these sessions could you 

please provide them with a PE kit of shorts, T-

shirt and trainers/pumps. 

Thankyou 

Assessments. 

Over the next few weeks we will be carrying out 

baseline assessments on all the children. This is 

to help us build a picture of where they are 

within the EYFS. From this we can then plan to 

ensure that all children are learning at the 

correct level. 

We operate an open door policy so please come 

and have a chat with us if you require any further 

information. 
 

Key worker Groups. 

The new key worker groups will be displayed from 

Monday 10th September. I have organised them 

with the children’s preferences in mind. 
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